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Mound City Rural Fire Department Has Busy Year 
(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Aldermen received the annual report from the Mound City
Rural Fire District during their January meeting. 

Fire District Board member Jason Hall reported there had been 76 fire calls for the Department in
2015, with a majority of them being grass fires.  The City presented the annual payment to the Fire
District.

Aldermen also decided it would not be possible for Mound City to house impounded dogs for the
community of Craig since there is not a designated facility worker at the City Dog Pound.  

A donation from Monsanto to help expand the sitting area at the Mound City Pool was also
discussed.  Alderman Kristine Gibson will be applying for grants to help cover the remaining costs.
 The fence will need to be replaced and cement work done to complete the improvements.  
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